
           

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

If you bought Foodservice-Sized Packaged Tuna Products (40 oz or greater) 
from DOT Foods, Sysco, US Foods, Sam’s Club, Walmart, or Costco 

(collectively “Distributors”) from June 1, 2011 through December 31, 2016 
you may be entitled to a payment under the proposed Settlement. 

 
In Re: Package Seafood Products Antitrust Litigation, No. 15-2670 

 
 

 
Settlement Fund: $6.5 Million  
 
Filing Deadline: June 21, 2023 
 
Summary: The lawsuit claims that from June 2011 to December 2016, Defendants Tri-

Union Seafoods LLC d/b/a Chicken of the Sea International  (“COSI”) and Thai 
Union Group PCL (“TUG”) (together, “COSI Defendants” ), StarKist Co. 
(“StarKist”) and its parent company, Dongwon Industries Co. Ltd (“DWI”), and 
Bumble Bee Foods, LLC (“Bumble Bee”), Lion Capital LLP (“Lion Capital”), Lion 
Capital (Americas), Inc. (“Lion America”), and Big Catch Cayman LP (“Big 
Catch”) participated in an unlawful conspiracy to raise, fix, maintain, or 
stabilize the price of Packaged Tuna products at an artificially high level in 
violation of antitrust and unfair competition laws. 

 
Eligibility: All persons and entities who reside in the District of Columbia and in the states 

of Arizona, Arkansas, California, Florida, Iowa, Kansas, Maine, Massachusetts, 
Michigan, Minnesota, Mississippi, Nebraska, Nevada, New Hampshire, New 
Mexico, New York, North Carolina, North Dakota, Oregon, Rhode Island, South 
Carolina, South Dakota, Tennessee, Utah, Vermont, West Virginia, and 
Wisconsin (referred to as the “Commercial Food Preparer” or “CFPs”) who 
indirectly purchased packaged tuna products produced in packages of 40 
ounces or more that were manufactured by any Defendant (or any current 
or former subsidiary or any affiliate thereof) and that were purchased directly 
from DOT Foods, Sysco, US Foods, Sam’s Club, Wal-Mart, or Costco (other 
than inter-company purchases among these distributors) from June 2011 
through December 2016 (the “Class Period”). 

 

NEDG is not a law firm or the court appointed claims administrator.  If you require legal advice, 
please contact your attorney.  The court authorized website is 

www.packagedseafoodantitrustcfpclass.com You are not required to hire a third party to assist in 
filing your claim.   

For settlement questions, or to get the 
claim process started, email Janice Hart 

at jhart@nationalequity.com; 
 (800) 729-5998 
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